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Quit flushing my tax dollars down the toilet on garbage like Oregon’s HB 3076! 

Another brilliant plan to “study” violence—because apparently, we don’t already know 

criminals are the problem. Here’s a wild idea: how about a bill that makes being a 

criminal illegal again? Oh wait, that’s too simple for the brain trust in Salem. Instead, 

let’s waste more money counting how many plea deals and slap-on-the-wrist 

probations we can hand out to felons caught with guns—because who needs prison 

when you’ve got “supervision,” right? 

 

Why not make drugs illegal again while we’re at it, or hold DAs and judges 

accountable for once? Nah, too logical. Let’s just keep trampling the constitutional 

rights of law-abiding citizens and pretend “studying dumb crap” will fix everything. 

Pull your heads out of the sand, you clowns, and stop screwing over the hardworking 

taxpayers who fund your little research projects. Focus on the actual issues—like 

maybe prosecuting felons instead of coddling them—and quit wasting our money on 

this nonsense. Good grief, Oregon, get it together! 

 

 


